

2021-05-11 Meeting notes

Date

11 May 2021

Attendees

- [Mirek Sopek](#)

Agenda

- A (possible) introduction of new participants
- Quick recall of the scope of the previous efforts

1. Our Bag-of-Concepts

2. Info about communication with SAE about J3016

3. FIBO methodology as applied to draft of Autonomous Vehicle Ontology (AVO)

(including a brief about the process of github controlled modifications)

4. Going through the AVO as it exists today.

5. Possible extensions (Traffic Crashes Ontology)

Discussion – what's next?

Proceedings:

The meeting slide deck



Decisions:

Action items

